

Winter Science Meeting 2018

Date **Thursday 29 November 2018** Time **09:00-17:00**

Venue Academy of Medical Sciences, 41 Portland Place, London W1B 1QH

Competitions and prizes

The main aim of the talks and the posters is to give you a chance to share and discuss your research with others. However, we would like to recognise the efforts of the presenters, so there will be various prizes awarded on the day.

Criteria and judging: All of the presenters will be judged by on:

- 1. the significance and innovation of their research;
- 2. the quality of their presentation;
- 3. and whether the content is accessible to all those attending the meeting (which will include people from a wide range of specialties and scientific disciplines, both clinical and non-clinical)

Oral presentation

Speakers will give a 15 minute talk at the meeting. You may use PowerPoint slides if needed. There will be 5 minutes after each talk for questions.

Posters

A 15min poster viewing session will first take place for all attendees to have a chance to view all the posters from each group. Presenters will then be split into their groups for a 45min session, where each of you will present your poster (~2-3 mins) in turn to their group, and a small panel of judges, to allow them to hear about your work. All posters should be AO size and in portrait layout.

• Research in 3

Speakers will have 3 minutes to present the key impacts of their work. You will be allowed only <u>one</u> holding PowerPoint slide, (GIF images are permitted, however please note that PowerPoint animations are not allowed on the holding slide). Your talk should be research-focused; introducing the area you are working in, highlighting your most significant results and finally explaining how this research will be beneficial for patients.

Please see the Academy's article on <u>"top tips for presenting your research"</u> for advice on how to prepare your presentation.

Don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions: wintermeeting@acmedsci.ac.uk.

We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy in November!









